Wallkill Central School District, 1500 Route 208, PO Box 310, Wallkill, New York 12589
(845) 895-7102, Fax: (845) 895-3630

Brian Devincenzi
Assistant Superintendent for Support Services

September 1, 2022

Dear Parents/Guardians:

The Wallkill Central School District has developed and continues to update a Management Plan to
address the limited asbestos-containing materials that remain in the District’s buildings. These
materials are checked every six months to ensure that their condition has not deteriorated. The
last required re-inspection was performed in the spring of 2016. The District has no plans at this
time to abate asbestos-containing materials. Should you have any questions, or if you would like
to review the District’s Asbestos Management Plan, please contact my office at 845-895-7102.

Sincerely,
Fes

Brian Devincenzi
Assistant Superintendent for Support Services

BD/sh



